
 

 

Board of  

Assessment Review 
 

The Pendleton Town Board will be accepting “Letters 

of Interest” for a 5 year term for the Board of 

Assessment Review.  Generally speaking, if the Town 

Board is satisfied with the job that an individual has 

been doing and they request a reappointment the 

Town Board will acknowledge their service by 

reappointing them.   

Please mail your letters of interest by October 1
st
 to:  

 

Terry Pienta, Town Clerk 

OR 

Joel Maerten, Supervisor 

6570 Campbell Blvd. 

Lockport, NY 14094 

 


